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A Season of Celebrating and Giving
I hope you, our friends and supporters of Aunt Mary’s House, are enjoying a 
wonderful holiday season. We are truly thankful for the donations we receive, 
and we would not be able to do this without all the support we have been given. 
If you are looking to give this Christmas, we hope you will consider a life 
changing gift to AMH.

Over the last year I have worked with 12 pregnant or parenting women in 
Chenango County. Of those 12 women I helped, 10 of them would have qualified 
to reside at Aunt Mary’s House. This shows the need in our community. We were 
not able to house these women during ongoing renovations, but I was able to 
provide them diapers, wipes,  formula, blankets, clothes, a stroller, car seat and a 
crib. If you think this is amazing, just wait until we can officially open our doors 
to Aunt Mary’s House.

We are continuously looking for “Friends of Aunt Mary’s House” that are willing 
to donate or volunteer their time or in-kind items. If you would like to donate in 
any way, please scan the QR code on this letter or use the contact information 
below. I look forward to hearing from you.

Caution: Elves at work!
The roof and several windows have been replaced. Siding, kitchen cabinets and countertops have 
been ordered. Once we have secured contractors, we will begin inside renovations. This is 
transformative work, and we are so excited to be able to share this journey with all of you. Thank you 
to all our elves helping in the AMH workshop!
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Gifts and Angels
Many in our community have offered support in so many ways. We remain inspired by their kindness 
and are happy to share with you:

Save the Date: 5/11/2024
AMH will be hosting a Mother’s Day event at Miles of Love with support from Live Event NY. More 
details will be provided as we finalize the plan for the day.

Together we will make a difference.

Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays,

Optum, invited Aunt Mary’s House to a virtual discussion 
about behavioral health during “Do Good Week.” During the 
same week they created 10-Welcome to Motherhood bags for 
soon-to-be mothers.

CV Free Church, where after presenting the AMH mission to 
their board of directors, they voted to donate $200/month 
throughout 2024.

Joe’s Diner hosted a give back night.

Ninas hosted a give back night.

All In Storage are donating the use of a storage unit until the 
house opens.

AMH Board of Directors for their continued support.

Community members who continue to donate, drop off baby 
bottles full of change, volunteer their time, and help make our 
presence known at Colorscape and Saturdays in the Park.

AMH would not be where it is now without the generosity of 
our community.

Brenda White
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